
Progressive Port Phillip 
 
What is your organisational name and legal structure? 
 
Progressive Port Phillip Inc. is an incorporated association.  
 
How many members do you have? 
 
There are seven members for the purposes of incorporation. Anyone living or working in the City 
of Port Phillip can get involved in Progressive Port Phillip by signing up on our website to 
receive our e-newsletter, volunteer, participate in our events or donate to our community 
campaign. 
 
Is a membership list available? 
 
See above. 
 
Please list the names of key office holders 
 
The Chair is Rhonda Small and the Secretary /Treasurer is Ann Byrne. 
 
Who is your official spokesperson? 
 
The Coordinator: Louise Connor 
 
Who authorises your election information? 
 
Jack Halliday and Rhonda Small authorise all the material on our website. We are not standing 
candidates in the election. And we are not endorsing any political parties.  
 
What is your anticipated budget for the election activities? 
 
Progressive Port Phillip is not standing candidates in the election. Proposed activities relate to 
encouraging people to vote and think about the issues. Our ability to undertake that work will 
depend on our capacity to fundraise with our supporters. 
 
How will the money be raised? 
 
Progressive Port Phillip is being funded from donations by individual members of the Port Phillip 
community. One cornerstone donation has been made by the Lofgren Family Bequest. Under 
no circumstances will we be taking donations from political parties, property developers housing 
associations; the fossil fuel or arms industries, gambling or tobacco. 
 



Who are your top ten donors? We are in the process of fundraising and welcome 
contributions from people living or working in Port Phillip. We intend to release the names of our 
top 10 donors, with their approval, well before the Election Date. 
Will you be running or endorsing candidates? 
 
No. Progressive Port Phillip is non-partisan and will not stand candidates in the council election, 
nor endorse political parties. We will promote progressive policies to all candidates and to the 
community, raise awareness of issues and analysis and call out myths and misinformation.  
 
Find out more about Progressive Port Phillip at: www.progressiveportphillip.org 
 
 
 


